
 
 

Meeting: December 2, 2011  
 

NEXT MEETING: January 13, 2011 

 
 
 

Recap: 
 

- Modification of the Energy Management Procedures (EMP) sample from Oakland County to be tailored for 
the needs of Will County starting with 5-8 (ended on 6c) 

- Remaining meter reads from ComEd will be collected within the next few weeks so that we can complete the 
stats for each building  

- Once measurements are collected we can complete the EMP  
- Possibly to be presented to the County Board for approval. We would like to have a ROI when reviewing 5c. 
- Land Use will take on the roll of being the “central” office for grant opportunities. Requests, ideas and leads 

for grants should be funneled through Land Use  
- Try to promote better planning of purchases for buildings and facilities. Make sure the money we put in is 

adequate for the building, materials and ROI 
- We will be tracking the line items of savings from 2009-2011 and putting the savings back in for new projects  
- Rebates: Will continue to take advantage of these offers when modifying buildings. Hopefully rebates options 

will continue through 2012 
- Promoting the “Green Business Seminar” and green ideas- Dean and Marta can make quarterly stops in 

different departments to explain our efforts of going green 
- Based on County Building layout we still utilize radiant heat in the outer offices, therefore the central offices 

are colder and more difficult to regulate.  
- We will be putting the “sweater days” on hold until we are able to conduct and measure our energy savings 

 
 
      

 
 

 
Please review Energy Management Procedure (EMP) Example to be discussed at 

January’s meeting beginning with 6c. If you would like to obtain a copy of the proposed 
EMP, the address is below: 

 

 
http://www.oakgov.com/fm/assets/docs/energy_management_procedures_100509.pdf 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                     

 

 

http://www.oakgov.com/fm/assets/docs/energy_management_procedures_100509.pdf

